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OUR FIGHT AGAINST COVID-19 IS NOT OVER!

July is @ month which reminds us to reflect on our
independence. As the preamble of the declaration of
independence states, " We hold these truth to be self-
evident, that all men are created equal, with certain
unalienable rights, that among these are Life, Liberty and
pursuit of Happiness."
Our lives now are far from what we were used to before
COVID-19. We are all yearning for the freedom and the
lifestyle we had. But to enjoy that freedom and life, first we
must all stay healthy. We need to wear MASK. It's fulfilling a social contract. It benefits not only us and the
people we know and love but the whole society.

Learning Opportunities

Thank you to everyone who joined us in The
Boston Scientific free webinar Superbugs and
Slime. Special thank you to Grace Thornhill, PhD.,
Jon Crush and Jeremy Eads. It was a very
informative webinar and we learned a lot!

For more educational opportunities see the list
below:

e Steris University
Steris university is an online resource which offers
CE credits focused around care and cleaning. The
offering is fairly broad but does offer CE’s in the
area of Endoscope cleaning. Follow the link below,
there is a registration requirement for each staff
member looking for credit but it can be done via
any computer at home or at work.

https://university.steris.com/

. Stacie Miller, RN MSN MPH
e SGNA Webinar

A Population-Based Approach to Colorectal
Cancer Screening Among Underserved Individuals
By Stacie Miller RN MSN MPH

August 8, 2020 6:00-7:00 PM CST

Click to register:

NTSGNA Scholarship

Now is the time to get certified!

NTSGNA is giving away 1 scholarship for
CGRN Certification Exam and 2 Associate
Program/Advanced Associate Program .
Requirements are:

1. Current member of SGNA.


https://university.steris.com/
http://sgna.org

2. Must show proof of passing the exam to be
reimbursed by NTSGNA.

3. Must serve as a NTSGNA Board of director for a
year.

If you are interested, please email us at
northtexassgna@gmail.com

From:
The officers of NTSGNA




